Period for cross-submissions

Since the closure of submissions on the Commission’s Draft Determination, the Commission has
received several cross-submissions.

To ensure fairness between submitters, we invite interested parties to comment on the submissions
on the Draft Determination which have been made by other parties.

Cross-submissions are to address only the issues raised in the submissions already received.
Submissions can be sent to Registrar@comcom.govt.nz with the subject line “Cross-submissions on

the Cavalier Draft Determination” by 9am on Monday 11 May 2015. Any cross-submissions received
after this time will not be provided to Commissioners.

Please provide a confidential and a public version of your submission, if applicable.

We will publish the public versions of submissions received inside the timeframe on our website as
soon as practicable after receipt.

Conference

The Commission is still considering whether or not to hold a conference on this matter. Parties will
be advised and a notice will be put on our website when this decision has been made.
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